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 Important information regarding COVID-19 
The safety and wellbeing of our members, officials, volunteers, spectators and staff is a priority and we will take all necessary precautions to ensure their welfare at this event. As with many organisations, we are actively monitoring the situation with regards the outbreak of Covid-19 coronavirus and the advice being given from the government and health authorities. At this moment in time, there is no advice that would prevent this event from going ahead as planned. 
If you are planning on attending and have recently travelled to an area that has been directly affected by coronavirus AND if you are showing symptoms similar to those associated with the virus (for example: fever, cough, breathlessness), we please politely ask that do not attend this event and instead contact immediately your local health authority or doctor for further advice and instruction. 
During your time at this event, we wish to reassure you that BRC is taking all possible steps to minimise the risk of the spread of disease. There will be access to handwashing facilities in the main log cabin which will be open to all throughout event hours. These facilities can be accessed via a side door on the left of the building. We will also be positioning hand sanitiser at every suitable area of the event site. We politely ask that you use these regularly. Rubbish bins will be placed around the site and will be monitored closely. 
We ask everyone attending to observe high standards of personal hygiene whilst at our event. There are simple things you can do to help prevent the spread of the virus, including: 
· • Covering your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) when you cough or sneeze 
· • Putting used tissues in the bin immediately 
· • Washing your hands with soap and hot water regularly, and using hand sanitiser gel 
· • Trying to avoid close contact with people who are unwell 
· • Avoiding touching your eyes, nose or mouth if your hands are not clean. 

If you do feel unwell during the event, please contact a member of staff immediately – maintaining a safe distance of two metres where possible. 
Should government or health authority advise change, causing an impact on this event, then we will update you accordingly. 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
